From:

American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Cindy

Emery <ican@acscan.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 12:07 PM

To:

Sen. David Wilson

Subject:

Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cindy Emery 8710 El Paso Pl Anchorage, AK 99515-1576 (907) 230-5263 aksaintma@gmail.com

KENAI LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION OFFICE

Email: Kenai_LIO@akleg.gov

Phone: 907-283-2030 / Fax: 907-283-3075

WRITTEN TESTIMONY

NAME:	Debbie V. Cary			
REPRESENTING:	Self			
BILL # or SUBJECT:	SB 63			
COMMITTEE:	SHSS	DATE: 3-1-17	_	

I would like to thank Peter Micciche for bringing this bill forward.

As a bar and restaurant owner on the Kenai Peninsula I am in support of Senate Bill 63. Everyone has the right to work in a smoke free environment. I have talked with many of my customers who said if it was the law they would "take it outside". As has been pointed out by numerous people employees many times have no choice but to work in this environment. Many teenagers begin working in the hospitality industry and as a result are exposed to second hand smoke. With all of the research out there we are all aware of the consequences of second hand smoke.

It has been pointed out that establishments have the option of going non-smoking and I disagree with this when we are talking about small communities. The governing body of the state of Alaska, as pointed out by the sponsor, have passed legislation regarding health and safety of its constituents in "Similar roles include establishing speed limits, regulating driving under the influence, electrical building codes and ensuring industrial employee safety regulations. The financial burden of caring for those that fall victim to tobaccorelated illness due to second-hand smoke costs the State of Alaska tens of millions of dollars annually"

When does the right of one out way the rights of others? It is our right to have a safe and healthy workplace. Please pass this bill.

Many times it is important to do the right thing for the right reason.

I would like to ask you to move this bill forward, as it has been before this body for many years.

Debbie V. Cary

KENAI LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION OFFICE

Email: Kenai_LiO@akleg.gov

Phone: 907-283-2030 / Fax: 907-283-3075

WRITTEN TESTIMONY

NAME:	ChrysTAL SChOENA	Pock
REPRESENTING:	KPCHARR-ST. CHARR.	-4LANDS BAR
BILL # or SUBJECT:	SB 63	
COMMITTEE:	SHSS	DATE: 3/1/17
HERE WE	go again ? There is ali	ody baro that kan
New smoking e	in them & there should	be a place where
the smokers ca	ingo. I have a few pe	ople who come
en my place of	just to play pool & Dece	to they don't smoke
& some don't El	En deine but come	in to just social -
exe I have be	standers who don't is	moke but Choose
to work here a	ny way. They like !	astruding & the
gatrons, they so	enow there is burs to	lat hour no sprain
but Choose to we	och here. That means	their Licedons of
Choice. Now In	a sick of all this	government
enter L'Eraing in	my business bea	use I have lost
25% to 30% of	my small business	due to oil lauroffer
This non smoke	ng will cost me s	nove sations I have
lacked to them,	Thry soud it It a	ors to us smoking.
they'll buy their	drinks & will jus	I stan home this
will be the de	drinks & will just	Mom & Pof
austrases		
- say for -	may licenses, insur	ance Permits &
wages - you do	nt. These young p	Exple who don't
like smoking	mag licenses, insur nit. These yearing p more power to them went old enough to be	but Remember
one thing - they a	erent old enough to he	y cian or to be in
<i>y</i>		

PI

KENAI LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION OFFICE

Email: Kenai_LIO@akleg.gov

Phone: 907-283-2030 / Fax: 907-283-3075

WRITTEN TESTIMONY

				_	
N	Λ	A	A	-	٠
17	м	V٦	/1	_	٠

ChrysTAL SCHOENROCK

REPRESENTING:

SELF - 4 LANDS BAR - SEC FOR KPCHARR & ST. AK

BILL # or SUBJECT:

5863

COMMITTEE:

SHSS

DATE: <u>3/1/17</u>

then their homes. How directions ays doma a divine rights. Im sich They can live my

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Timothy Kirk <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:07 AM

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Categories: In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices when it does not infringe on the health and well being of others and society as a whole.

When it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Timothy Kirk 7821 Ladasa Pl Anchorage, AK 99507-3049 (907) 980-2815 timjkirk@yahoo.com

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Gertrude Valenza <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:06 AM

In 2D

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

Mar 1, 2017

Categories:

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gertrude Valenza PO Box 985 Seward, AK 99664-0985 (907) 362-8988 trose562@hotmail.com

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Steven Cook <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Categories: In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Cook 9731 Saint Lawrence Cir Eagle River, AK 99577-8661 (907) 694-7528 stevenc707@gci.net

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

George Stewart <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 11:37 AM **To:** Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow Up

Categories: In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Please proceed to pass this legislation and protect the Health of Alaskans.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Dr. George Stewart 4431 Edinburgh Dr Anchorage, AK 99502-1420 (907) 360-2051 glstewart36@gmail.com

From:

American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Inez

Larsen <ican@acscan.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 11:36 AM

To:

Sen. David Wilson

Subject:

Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Completed

Categories:

In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Dr. Inez Larsen 1409 Twining Dr Anchorage, AK 99504-2455 (907) 337-6587 eagledancer@gci.net

From:

mark massera <AK_PALADIN@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, March 03, 2017 12:24 PM

To:

Jody Simpson

Subject:

SB63

hello,

my name is mark massera, i am a resident on the kenai peninsula and i am also ex-tobacco consumer.

i see that in SB63 vaping is being lumped in with smoking. I smoked for well over a decade and in the last couple years i have been tobacco free, thanks to vaping. with over a decade of smoking experience i think i am more than qualified to say there is no comparison between the two products. one kills people and decreases quality of life for the consumer and anyone around them. the other does not cause cancer or cause harm to the consumer or people around them.

i do believe that vaping is for adults and every vape shop i have been to has shared my opinion, because they card at the shops making sure anyone under 19 does not purchase any products.

vaping has changed my live as well as my families, it would truly be a shame to treat it like tobacco which destroys lives.

thank you for your time.